
PLEASE WELCOME OUR NEWEST CHURCH MEMBER: 

Elijah Hayes Cahoon 

River Rd 

Hayes, VA 23072 

804-815-2928 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Koinonia class hosting.  Please join us.   

 

SPORTS CAMP MEETING July 10th with Melanie Lassiter from the 

PBA immediately following the 11:00 worship service.  All workers 

involved with Sports Camp are asked to attend this meeting.  This 

is the last meeting before the week of Sports Camp.  Please make 

every effort to attend.   

 

SPORTS CAMP is just around the corner and pre-registration has 

begun!  Invite your family, neighbors and friends.  Sports Camp is 

July 18th-24th 6:00—8:30pm for ages 4-12 years old.  The cost is 

$26.50 per child and includes a t-shirt.  We are still in need of the 

following volunteers:  2 station helpers and people willing to help 

with advertisement.   

 

OFFICE NOTE:  The secretary will be out of the office June 30—
July 8.  We hope this does not cause any inconvenience.   

 

WE HAD A GREAT WEEK OF VBS  There were 30-40 children in at-

tendance each night and 40-50 adults/youth teaching & helping.  

We had 2 professions of faith!  The children had a lot of fun sing-

ing, playing games, making crafts, and most importantly, learning 

about how we are all unique and special and that Jesus cares for 

all of us.  On Friday night, parents and grandparents were invited 

to hear the children sing and tell about the lessons they had 

learned during the week.  A special thank you goes out to the Sun-

day School classes for providing dinners for the teachers and 

workers each night.  Thanks to all for helping and supporting this 

ministry.   
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